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Hi Alan,

I don't have time to write a formal letter before next week, but I wanted to let you know that the Colorado
Geological Survey has no objection to approval of the Tailwaters at Stagecoach subdivision,
PL20240006. I don't see evidence of slope instability or other geologic hazards, and the characterization
of subsurface conditions and recommendations in Western Slope Geotech's Geotechnical Exploration
and Geologic Hazard Evaluation, Proposed Tailwaters at Stagecoach Subdivision, Routt County,
Colorado (Project No. 23-1076, October 27, 2023) are valid.

Please call or email if you have questions or need further review.

Thanks,
Jill Carlson

Engineering geologist
Land Use Review Program, and
Deputy Director
Colorado Geological Survey
Colorado School of Mines
1801 Moly Road, Golden, CO
303-384-2643
carlson@mines.edu
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